
 

Memo 
 
 

Date: November 12, 2024 

To: Parents of LCA students  

From: Thomas Odom, Principal 

Re:  Fall Picture Day, Thanksgiving Class Events,  & Thanksgiving Holiday 

Picture Day 
Light Christian Academy has contracted with Strawbridge Studios to provide photography services for this 
school year. Our Fall Picture Day is Wednesday, November 20. All students are expected to be present and 
wearing chapel uniforms for Picture Day. To simplify the picture process for all students, LCA has set up a 
package deal with Strawbridge Studios to include a fall portrait package, a spring portrait package, and a 
yearbook at the cost of $100 per student. For our students receiving a scholarship, this fee is covered by the 
scholarship program. For our private pay families, this cost will be billed in December. 

Thanksgiving Class Events 
On Friday, November 22, each class will take some time to celebrate the Thanksgiving Holiday before leaving 
for the Thanksgiving break. All needed items will be provided by the school. If you have any questions, please 
contact the school office. 

Student Holiday – Thanksgiving 
There will not be school on Monday, November 25, through Friday, November 29, in observance of the 
Thanksgiving holiday. The school office will also be closed. Office hours and school will resume on Monday, 
December 2. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above information, please contact the school office.  

 
Thanks! 
 
 


